
EARLY VOTING WILL START ON OCTOBER 19, 2022! 

 

If you would like to vote early in the November 8, 2022 general election you can come to 

 

PAWTUCKET CITY HALL 

137 ROOSEVELT AVE. 

3RD FLOOR 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 

 

Monday – Wednesday 

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday 

8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  

Through 

November 7, 2022 

(Deadline on November 7,2022 is 4:00 p.m.) 

 

This is for Pawtucket voters only. 


